
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

FOR THOSE WHO HEARD MY MANAGER’S DESK YESTERDAY, I HAVE A CORRECTION TO 

MAKE REGARDING SOME INFORMATION I SHARED REGARDING RICH FRISCHKORN’S 

HOME GOING. I CAN VIVIDLY REMEMBER THE HOTEL I WAS AT AND THE TIME IT WAS 

WHEN I RECEIVED THE TEXT FROM RICH’S SON. YESTERDAY, I REALIZED I GOT MY DAYS 

MIXED UP. WHICH CAN BE EASY TO DO WHEN YOU HAVE BEEN ON THE ROAD FOR 

NEARLY A WEEK AND YOU CAN WAKE UP AND WONDER ‘WHERE AM I?’ RICH WENT 

HOME TO GLORY LAST THURSDAY AFTERNOON, NOT ON WEDNESDAY. NOT THAT THAT 

IS OF GREAT IMPORTANCE TO ANYONE RIGHT NOW BUT I DO LIKE TO BE ACCURATE. 

RICH’S ABSENCE IS ALREADY BEING FELT HERE BY OUR ENTIRE STAFF. THE ANNOUNCE 

STAFF IS STRETCHED EVEN THINNER. AND MY TAKING OVER HIS ACCOUNTS PAYABLE 

AND PAYROLL RESPONSIBILITIES IS A REAL ADVENTURE. AND THAT’S JUST THE TIP OF 

THE ICEBERG OF ALL RICH CONTRIBUTED HERE AT WRVM. SO PLEASE REMEMBER OUR 

STAFF IN YOUR PRAYERS AS WE LOOK FORWARD TO HOW GOD WILL PROVIDE THE HELP 

WE NEED. I FIND COMFORT IN KNOWING THAT RICH’S PASSING DID NOT TAKE GOD BY 

SURPRISE AND I HAVE EVERY CONFIDENCE THAT GOD WILL SUPPLY WHAT WE NEED. 

MANY ARE ASKING ABOUT A MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR RICH. IN TALKING WITH HIS SON, 

JOSH, YESTERDAY HE SAID THERE WILL BE A SERVICE BUT NO DATE OR PLACE HAS BEEN 

SET AS YET. WE WILL KEEP YOU POSTED. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEND A CARD TO THE 

FRISCHKORN FAMILY YOU CAN SEND IT IN CARE OF THE RADIO STATION. 

ONTO ANOTHER TOPIC, THAT OF CALENDAR REQUESTS. WE HAVE RECEIVED, AND 

CONTINUE TO RECEIVE, MANY REQUESTS FOR OUR 2022 CALENDAR. AND AS SOON AS WE 

RECEIVED THEM, WE WILL BEGIN SENDING THEM OUT. MOST YEARS WE TELL YOU THAT 

WE HAVE TO WAIT UNTIL WE GET ENOUGH REQUESTS TO MAKE UP A BULK MAILING. 

THIS YEAR WE HAVE DECIDED NOT TO SEND THEM BULK RATE FOR MANY REASONS. SO 

ONCE WE HAVE THE CALENDARS WE WILL MAIL THEM AS THE REQUESTS COME IN. ONE 

OTHER CHANGE THIS YEAR IS THAT WE ARE LIMITING CALENDARS TO ONE PER 

HOUSEHOLD. THAT’S DUE TO THE HIGH DEMAND AND THE LIMITED QUANTITY WE HAVE 

AVAILABLE. TO RECEIVE YOURS, WRITE TO US AND REQUEST ONE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


